A Message from St. Lukes Home

The Activity Coordinator, Lisa Howard, in St. Luke's has invited primary school pupils to write a letter/card / drawing to one or more of residents in St Luke's at this time as visiting is restricted. It is probably best, for safety, to use the school address. You can e mail your letters to lisa.howard @stlukeshome.ie or post your letter to St Lukes' Nursing Home Activity Team, Castle Road, Mahon, Cork. Lisa says a letter or card would really lift the spirits of the residents. To personalise some of the names of the residents are Ann, Anne, Bobby, Eileen, Tim, Nancy, Mary, Angela, Kitty, Peter, Bertie, Sheila, Lily,Maggie, Margaret, Helena, Betty, Brodie, Marie, Sheila, Chris, Frances. Please use sellotape when sealing the envelope for health and safety.

No pressure just another little activity that might help fill a few minutes and bring lots of joy to others.